July 24, 2013

City of La Crosse

City Clerk's Office - Attn: Nikki

400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, WI 54601



Dear Nikki,

With the guidance of David Reinhart and Councilmen Douglas Happel, I am requesting a hardship clause waiver (8.07IS) for the moratorium recently passed that requires me to list my home in LaCrosse as a rental. I purchased my home 17 years ago and my two brothers and one of their sons (who are all disabled) share my home when I am not in La Crosse. Currently, I live in California and am intending to return to my home in La Crosse once my divorce is final. They have not paid any rent since 2005 and have no means to do so. Please consider my request to be relieved of listing my home as a rental during this six month period of time the moratorium is in effect. Please note, that I never received any written information about this moratorium, only to hear about it from my father who lives in Vernon County and saw this in the newspaper. I would have acted sooner had I known. Once I return to La Crosse, I would request that the home be relisted as residential.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kristin Sutherland

2824 So 31st, St. Street

La Crosse, WI 54601

Please send correspondence to 26731 Via Linda, Malibu, CA 90265

(310)880-1750